
From: Cyndy Gibson  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Friars Way road work meeting 
 
We are very dismayed that the city is planning a meeting about our lovely 
neighbourhood without clearly and openly notifying the residents of our street.  
This meeting will have a very large impact on our lives, our trees and the future value of 
our properties and yet, we have been purposefully kept in the dark. For a city 
proclaiming to be The Forest City, we seem very anxious to chop down trees to put in 
unnecessary sidewalks-sidewalks that will become a cost to our city as snow removal 
and maintenance must be a factor in their installation.  
 
We have lived in Sherwood Forest since 1985 and for 36 years we have walked safely 
and comfortably without sidewalks on most of our roads. 
 
Why are they suddenly deemed a necessity? 
 
We would like a voice in this important decision and feel the city is trying to slide this 
through, hoping we won’t notice! Please help us by allowing our neighbourhood 
committee to have a voice at Monday’s meeting. 
 
Thank you! 
 


